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KENNETH S. REED, M.D. et

vBeth Gaines
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marrietta Street |
Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 3C303

re: Notice of Material License Renewal #47-18409-01
Dear Ms. Gaines:

Review of our current license demonstrates no
addition or change in radionuclide usuage. The only
update in our license is very minor, this being the
CONDITIONS of our license #12 which should delete
Farooq P. Agha, M.D. and add Kenneth S. Reed, M.D.
already admended to our current license.

If there are any further questions about our license
renewal please contact our Nuclear Medicine Technologist,
Vicky Besse, between 8:30am and 5:00pm any weekday.

Enclosed is the fee schedule you quoted of $110.00,
hopefully this is satisfactory.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Respectfully,
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